
Hill View Primary Academy 
 

Harvest Festival Celebration             30th September 2024 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
The school will be celebrating Harvest Festival on Monday 14th October during our assembly, and we would kindly 
request donations of food to be brought into school in the morning to your child’s class.  
 
The donations of food will support Hope for Food, which is a charity that supports local families in need. To support 
this, we are asking for donations of foods such as tins, packets and boxes all which can be given to the charity to 
distribute.  (Please see the information below, no perishable goods please) 
 
Every year you generously provide a wonderful array of produce which is displayed for all the children to see but 
also this kindness benefits so many people in hardship.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
Miss V Buckland 
Headteacher. 
 

 

 
 


